OCTOBER

HAPPY AUTUMN!

Weather Updates and Policies

As the weather gets cooler, please send your students with layers.
We go outside daily and recommend jackets, boots, hats, and gloves
as the temperatures drop. If it is cold or snowing, we will ask students
to have appropriate gear before going outside.

We follow Jefferson County Public Schools policies. If the schools
close due to inclement weather or road conditions, RRCC SACC
closes because we cannot access the school building. RRCC SACC
closures related to district closures will not be reimbursed per your
contract.

The 4 Safes

Now that we have settled into the school year, the children have been
taught the four safes of our program. Our bodies are safe. Our
feelings are safe. Our belongings are safe. Staff are safe people to
talk to. The aim is to give children the power to solve their problems
and nurture the skills they will need to do so.

Our number one responsibility is to ensure the safety of the children
in our care, and we are committed to partnering with you to provide
the support your child needs to thrive in our program. However,
please note that we will not tolerate physical aggression or verbal
harassment of peers or staff. Further, if you feel that your child is not
safe from other children, please speak with the Site Manager so that
your concern can be addressed, and your child can be supported.
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Program Updates

After School Activities

If your student will be participating in an afterschool club activity or working with their teacher on
classwork, we will need written permission for them to attend. Please sign the activity club release
sheet at the parent table and communicate with me so we can ensure a smooth transition!

Halloween

We will be working directly with our school to confirm the plan for Halloween. As we get closer, we will
communicate any updates, policies, or guidelines. Please note we will not allow students to eat candy
at the program. Costumes will be permitted as long as they meet the rules and guidelines of the school
(for example, no weapons or masks). If you intend to pick your student up prior to Red Rocks on the
afternoon of Halloween, please communicate with us during the day.
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